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October 24, 2024 Good Shepherd
' Faith in people.

Deputy Ryan Diodati

Hamilton Police Services - Office of Deputy Chief of Police
155 King William St Community Policing

Hamilton, ON L8N 4C1

Dear Deputy Chief Diodati,
Thank you for your gift in support of the Good Shepherd Harvest Dinner.

We are grateful to have you as a partner in our mission to Never Stop Loving. Your contribution to this event will help
programs and services that assist men, women, children and families who are struggling with poverty and homelessness.

Your support is helping us create a more compassionate and inclusive community for our neighbours in need.

Thank you once again for your contribution to this event.

God Bless,

Cathy Wellwogd
Chief Develgpment Officer




